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Homework Reminders  
Reading: Children have their Accelerated Reader logins and 
should be completing a quiz on each book they complete. 
This supports their reading comprehension skills!   

 
Spelling: The children are taught a spelling pattern of 10 
words each Monday. These are tested on the following 
Monday.  

 
SPaG: Your child will continue to be set pages from their 
SPaG book weekly. This is marked in class.  

 
Times Tables: Continue practising times tables regularly as 
these facts underpin so much of our mathematical learning. 

 
Maths: To aid the transition to secondary school, your class 
teacher will begin setting weekly maths tasks. These will 
support long term memory and focus on arithmetic skills.   

 
 

Key Days / Dates  
 

Monday – PE day (wear PE 
kits)  

 
Tuesday – PE day (wear PE 

kits) 
 

Friday 5th January – one 
off Friday PE day (wear PE 

kits) 
 

Tuesday 9th January – 
Lemur Class starting 

swimming  
 
 

 
  

Reminders 
Please make sure your child comes to school each day with a water 

bottle (filled with water), healthy snack and any necessary equipment 
(black handwriting pen, pencil, glue stick, ruler and rubber).  

The correct school uniform should be worn every day. Hoodies and 
jumpers with slogans are not part of our school uniform. Please go to 

the Office if you need anything.  

Highlights from last term 
 

We celebrated creativity 
last term through our self-
portraits and narratives. It 

was lovely coming 
together as a school to 

spread the joy in activities 
such as our TLC day. We 

are looking forward to the 
opportunities 2024 has in 

store for us!  
  

Thank you from the Year 6 team. 
 

Welcome Back! 
 

We hope that you all had a restful break and are ready for the excitement that a new term 
brings. Some key information about this term is included below. Please refer to our 

Curriculum Overview for more specific details about what to expect. We will also continue 
to post our weekly Class Dojo updates for you to see what we get up to each week!  

 


